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27/01/2019  08:57:232018/6320/P OBJEMPER Helga Baitenmann Neighbours should not have to suffer through another construction project just because the owner messed up 

the first time around. That road is most delicate because it is the one lane that allows residents access to the 

entire Parliament Hill area. Last time the same person refurbished, all residents in the area were tremendously 

affected because the workers have no alternative but to block the road.

27/01/2019  19:33:112018/6320/P COMMNT Daisy Flowers Camden Council we are counting on you not to put money and power over the needs of a community.  It's 

obvious this application is part of a bigger plan (there isn't even a staircase linking the pub to the function room 

anymore!!)  How stupid do the developers think we are??  A sense of community and a space to bring people 

together is a tremendous  buffer to social isolation and loneliness.  I've loved the events we have held in the 

function room and have made lifelong friendships as a result.    We had something so special and it is so 

missed. Nothing locally even comes close to how important the function room was with all the events and 

activities for locals.

27/01/2019  12:32:052018/6320/P OBJLETTE

R

 Peter Ashworth It would appear that there was NEVER any intention by the hidden owners of The Magdala to reopen the pub 

as it was, and so by basically shutting the doors and hoping all the locals who used the building for bonding, 

parties and local group meetings would forget it was ever there the owners seem to believe they can ride 

roughshod over local feelings AND CAMDEN PLANNING!! I used to run a group named 2a (after the address 

of the pub) from 2009 and we used the first floor as the meeting space. I understood that this floor was to be 

kept as a community room. What happened to that? The loss of the Magdala has caused friendships to break 

up, has removed a well-loved meeting place and a very good eatery. It is so sad that this has happened, and 

for some reason it seems acceptable when the buyers promises turn out to be nothing but lies, dragged out for 

years by inaction. The pub should be reopened immediately and the first floor should remain part of the pub 

NOT MORE FLATS.
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